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Chairman Thompson and Committee Members

I am Debbie Detmer and I absolutely believe ballot boxes need to go.  However this is a step in the 
right direction. Limiting the ballot boxes to one and inside election office. Providing the security of this
ballot box is crucial. 

Our election integrity needs to be improved. This step is in the right direction.

Please pass out of Committee SB 208.

Thank you
Debbie Detmer


